
From: Lily Cogdill
To: Deanne Gray <DeanneGray@scsenate.gov>

Date: 5/3/2017 2:32:13 PM
Subject: Caucus Dinner

Hi Deanne,
 
Danny asked that I call you to find out more information regarding the Caucus dinner tonight. Can you share the 
details with me?
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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